Noatak, Dahl Creek get
$4.5 million in grants

Two grants totaling more than $4.5
million %nwe been awarded to the state
under the U.S. Department of
Transportation’s Airport Improvement
Program, the Alaska congressional
delegation said recently.

A grant of about $2.3 million for
Dahl Creek Airport is for construction
of taxiways and an apron, installation
of a windcone and relocation of a road.

A $2.25 million grant for Noatak
Airport is for construction of a taxiway
and apron and installation of runway

lighting.




